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On 2 April 2014 International Investors Association was visited by the chairman managing
directors Peter Teschemacher from the head office of German, and the representatives of
Bauer Georgia Wolfram Groh and Tarkan Keloglu. Bauer Georgia is the member company of
IIA. Distinguished guests were welcomed by the Secretary General Mr. Osman Chalishkan. The
meeting focused on cooperation and future plans, the association will continue to support Bauer
Georgia and the guests also talked about the development and noted the improvement of the
city. Friendly meeting was ended with an exchange of symbolic gifts.
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